
NEW  RELIGIOUS  RIGHTS  FOR
AIRMEN
On the opposite page [click here] is Bill Donohue’s letter to
military leaders about the dismal state of religious rights
for Air Force personnel. We are happy to report that just
before we went to print, the objectionable rules were revised;
they are a major improvement.

The  most  invidious  language  of  the  old  rules  has  been
stricken, and a much more positive, pro-religious expression,
policy has been adopted. Donohue commended the Air Force for
acting so justly, and hopes that the worst abuses of religious
liberty are behind us. We will continue to monitor this issue.
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